

## Information for Reception Parents



Welcome to Lowther Willow and Oak Reception Classes.

## A few everyday reminders:

- Oak and Willow children come in and are fetched from the Willow Class door every day.
- The door will be open from 8.55 a.m. so children are ready to start at 9.00 and sessions finish at 12.00 p.m.
- The children should bring their book bags to school every day with their books and reading record book inside.
- PE bags should be brought in every Monday and taken home on Fridays.
- Fruit, milk and water will be provided for your children every day.
- Show and Tell day will be on alternate Wednesdays (children can bring a special toy or treasure in to share with the class.) \* Show and tell for both classes this week.\*
- Please remember £5 each term for cooking in a named envelope if possible.
- There will be a Reception weekly newsletter every Friday to keep you up to date with what we are doing in Reception, Diary Dates etc.
- Please remember to name all clothes.
- Each day one child from the Oak and Willow class will be chosen to be 'Star of the Day' and will bring a special visitor home for the night!

We are happy to answer any queries or concerns at the start or end of each session.

We look forward to a busy and exciting term.

Thanks,

Mrs Hughes and Miss Tittle

Willow Class Teacher Oak Class Teacher